SECTION 106 CONSULTING PARTIES MEETING Concerning:

PROPOSED CONSTITUTION GARDENS REHABILITATION

August 4, 2015, 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Trust for the National Mall Office
1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20004
Suite 370

The National Park Service (NPS), in partnership with the Trust for the National Mall (the Trust), invites
you to participate in a Section 106 Consulting Parties meeting for the proposed rehabilitation of
Constitution Gardens on the National Mall in Washington, DC.

The meeting will provide updated information regarding the effects on historic resources within the
affected area and to discuss the draft Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) and any unresolved issues
that were raised at the June Consulting Parties meeting. The meeting notice and agenda will be posted
to the NPS Planning, Environment, and Public Comment (PEPC) website at

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectld=50222

NPS has previously hosted public scoping/Section 106 consultation meetings on May 22, 2014, August 7,
2014, June 3, 2015, and July 13, 2015. These events provided an opportunity for interested members of

the public, agencies, and organizations to learn about the project, ask questions, provide comments, and
identify concerns they feel should be addressed during the review process.

If you require additional information or special assistance to attend and participate in this meeting,
please contact Catherine Dewey, Chief of Resource Management with the National Mall and Memorial
Parks at (202) 245-4711.



